Asbury PTA Newsletter



...doing our BEST everyday....

www.asbury.dpsk12.org

December 2012

BUSINESS MEMBERS:

Please thank our business members by patronizing them when you can:

Campus Cycles 2102 S. Washington Denver, CO 80210 303.698.2811

BungoBox
Recycled Plastic
Moving Box Rentals
Jim Garner
720-320-8052
jim.garner@bungobox
.com
www.bungobox.com
Move. UnPack. Now
Give'Em Back.

Morgan's Liquor Downing and Evans 303.777.6223

Keller Williams Denver Central Realty 1777 South Harrison Suite 1100 Denver, CO 80210 720-313-4439

The next PTA meeting will be held in Asbury's auditorium on Tuesday, January 22nd, from 6:00-7:30 p.m. Childcare and Spanish translation services will be provided. We hope to see you there!

Reflections Contest Winners Announced

The winners of this year's PTA Reflections art contest displayed their artwork during an after-school gallery showing in Asbury's cafeteria on Friday, December 7th. The contest winners, their families, and Principal Davis attended to enjoy refreshments and the amazing artwork.

This year's winning artists:

Literature (3rd-5th grades)

1st place: Fiona Pynes

Visual Arts (K-2nd)
1st place: Elizabeth
Pozzi

2nd place: Tyler Long

3rd place: Jonah Burke

Visual Arts (3rd-5th) 1st place: Mikaila Gabbett

2nd place: Joseph Wise

3rd place: Gierma

Livingston

Winners received gift certificates to Guiry's or art supply kits.

Looking ahead, first place winners go on to the Denver regional Reflections contest.
Let's wish them all good luck!

Congratulations to the Reflections art contest winners and great job to all the participants!

Wellness Committee Wins Grant

Asbury's Wellness Committee recently won a \$700 grant from the DPS Wellness Team to help Asbury students stay active during the school day.

\$500 of the grant will go toward new PE equipment, while the remaining \$200 will go toward purchasing an inclement weather recess toolbox filled with activities for students to do on days when bad weather prohibits outside recess.

"Our vision of the toolbox is to provide active options for many kids without requiring a lot of space," says Wellness Committee Chair Melissa McClung.
"This may include things like JAM (just a minute of exercise) sessions, an active version of Simon Says, yoga, etc."

Ribbon of Giving

Please consider donatina school supplies to our classroom teachers as part of the PTA Hospitality Committee's Ribbon of Giving, located on the bulletin board in main office. Select items to purchase from the ribbon, then give those items directly to the teacher that requested them. Thanks for supporting our wonderful Asbury teachers!